
ADDENDUM 02 
 

To:   All Potential Bidders 

From:  UNDP IRAQ 
 

Subject:      IRQ-ITB-256/19: Rehabilitation of Al-Shehabi Bridge in Falluja - Anbar 
 
Due to curfew in the region, all interested potential bidders are hereby notified that: 
 
 

4 21 Pre-Bid conference / Site 

Visit  

(Optional Requirement) 

The bidders are encouraged -but it is not mandatory- to visit the site 

for having complete understanding of Scope of Work prior sending 

the formal bid to UNDP. 

 

Bidders are advised to submit their bid’s a day prior or well before the closing time. Please do not 

wait until the last minute. If you face any issues submitting your proposal at the last minute, UNDP 

may not be able to assist. 

 

The interested bidders are kindly requested to adhere to the above new criterion. 

All other terms and conditions of the ITB, except as amended herein, shall remain unchanged and 

shall continue in full force and effect. 

Thank you in advance for your interest in UNDP procurement tenders. 

                   

Yours sincerely, 

          

Piero Emanuele Franceschetti  

Head of the Service Center  


